
-----Original Message-----
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, September 27, 2025 2:55 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0044

-- Name --
JOHN (JAN) HAKKER

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
The proposed rate increase does not reflect the rate increase percentage that seniors receive on their fixed income
allowance. The rate for home power has increased by double over the last two months and now you're requesting
another increase? Power rate increases should only be granted at the rate that senior allowance, CPP, OAS has
increased not at the whim of its money hungry officials.




